
Transfer Action caucus

What's Next?

Make it happen Steps for leaders:

Memo:

Thursday, April 21st, 2022

What Happened?
During the Week 3 meeting focused on Infrastructure and 
Handoff three broad areas were covered: Rule policies for 
acceptance of credit, financial support, and student groups. 
Discussions centered on:
1) Need for a larger discussion on recommendations and 
acquiring capacity to assist in this process.

2) Campuses should re-evaluate policies around transfer 
credits by disciplines or department.

3) Consider showcasing availability of Financial Aid 
information and scholarships on web.

4) Seek ways to incentive student participation.

5) Work with other campuses to determine what is working or 
possible.
. 

We will continue to assess the current state of 
barriers within the campuses and use strategic 
doing as a process to affect change on said items. 
Please continue to support this work as campus 
caucus leaders convene their home workgroups 
to deliberate, compile data, and make real-time 
changes during the 8 weeks.

Benchmarking and Measuring Survey will be sent to you on Monday, April 25th, 2022. Please ensure 
that staff is available to complete. The deadline for the survey is May 3rd at 9 am. 

Infrastructure and Handoff lead the 
charge on the following TAC items: 
Establish one transfer specific group; 
define a re-evaluation framework for 
credit evaluation policies; Re-
organize location and access to web 
information on financial aid 
information. 




